
 

 

 
 

For immediate release 
 

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION NOTICE 

 

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWÀ:KE – March 13, 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission 
has received a request to amend the Regulations concerning Interactive Gaming.  

The following are the proposed amendments:   

Section 278 be amended as follows:  

278.       Any communication received by the Commission, whether oral or written, that is abusive, 
vulgar, obscene, hateful or racially or ethnically objectionable will be immediately 
terminated or deleted, as the case may be., Furthermore, notwithstanding any provision of 
this Part, if such communication is included in a complaint or correspondence related to a 
complaint, it may also result in the dismissal of the complaint.   

 

Any interested community member may submit feedback to the KGC via email to 
communityconsultation@gamingcommission.ca or submit your comments through the Community 
Consultation page of the KGC website until April 12, 2024, at 4pm.  

 

For more information about the KGC, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca. 
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